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Martin S. Friedman

From: Ryan Shoup <ryan_shoup@equitylifestyle.com>

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 8:02 AM

To: Patrick Flynn; Jason Russo

Subject: Re: LFDA ELP - Forest Lake Estates

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and verify that the content is safe.

That would probably be a fair assumption, that's about 7 a year which should be reasonable.  

From: Patrick Flynn <Patrick.Flynn@uiwater.com> 
Sent: Sunday, October 18, 2020 8:06 PM 
To: Jason Russo <Jason_Russo@equitylifestyle.com>; Ryan Shoup <ryan_shoup@equitylifestyle.com> 
Subject: FW: LFDA ELP - Forest Lake Estates

Ryan,
Can you tell me what the projected timeline is to complete construction of the water and sewer infrastructure 
associated with the Forest Lake Estates 35-lot development currently under way?

Would it be accurate to say that within five years you expect to have improved all 35 lots and connected to 
the water and sewer services? I am asking this in the context of a question posed by PSC staff in our current 
rate case.

Please respond no later than Tuesday.
Thanks,
Patrick

Patrick C. Flynn | Vice President of Operations

Email: patrick.flynn@uiwater.com
Direct: 321.972.0359
Toll-free: 866.842.8432, x1359
200 Weathersfield Avenue | Altamonte Springs, FL 32714


